September 20, 2007

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

RE:  STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATION 

Dear Ms. Walli,

Please be advised that Nadia Butt, Regulatory Analyst and Daniela Difrancesco, Manager of Customer Services, for Brantford Power Inc.will be attending the Stakeholder Consultation scheduled for October 18, 2007.  The participants will not require requests for cost eligibility.

Thank you,

Nadia Butt,

Regulatory Analyst

Brantford Power Inc.

